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            TOWN OF SHELBY                                   
                   2800 Ward Avenue                            COUNTY OF LA CROSSE 
    La Crosse, WI 54601                                                                  STATE OF WISCONSIN 

 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

The Town Board of the Town of Shelby, La Crosse County, Wisconsin hereby provides 

its written notice and an agenda of a Town Board Meeting to discuss continued erosion 

and overland flood waters in the Town of Shelby, La Crosse County and the Town of 

Bergen, Vernon County on Monday, November 5th, 2018 @ 1:00 PM in the Shelby 

Town Hall Board Room, 2800 Ward Avenue.   

 

 

Agenda   

To discuss the following to provide cooperation and input from all invited 

representatives, a strategy to resolve washout and flooding along Highway 35.  

 

1. Introductions 

2. Background on the Section 22 Flood Mitigation Program Grant Opprotunities 

3. Identify interested partners 

4. Develop a draft scope of work 

5. Review the next steps 

 

Representatives from the following offices have been invited: 

Governor Scott Walker 

Senator Tammy Baldwin 

Senator Ron Johnson 

Senator Jennifer Shilling 

Representative Ron Kind  

Representative Steve Doyle 

Representative Jill Billings 

BNSF Railroad  

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources  

 
In addition: 

La Crosse County Board Chair, Tara Johnson Chairman Jeff Cermak, Town of Bergen 

La Crosse County Emergency Mgmt Keith Butler WI Dept. of Transportation 

La Crosse County Land Conservation Greg Stangl US Fish and Wildlife Service, Tim Miller 

La Crosse County Hwy Comm Ron Chamberlain US Army Corps of Engineers, Randy Urlich 

Vernon County SEH Engineering Firm 
 

 

 

The order of the agenda may be changed to accommodate visitors.  Some items on the agenda may 

not be discussed if time does not permit.  Requests from persons with disabilities who need 

assistance to participate in this meeting should be made to the Clerk’s Office at 788-1032, Ext 2 

with as much advance notice as possible. 

 

Notice posted: 11/2/18 Media notified:   11/2/18 Michelle Kind, Clerk WCMC 


